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Letter to the tourist  

Dear Guest, Bene Lario is a town that has always cared about the preservation and the enhancement of its 

environmental and cultural heritage, and this care engenders a better tourism experience for you. 

In order to continue our efforts, it has become required for us to introduce a visitors' tax to meet the 

financial commitments necessary to ensure the quality of your experience here.  

Per Legislative Decree n° 23/2011 on municipal federalism, this tax has been introduced on the April 2022.  

We are grateful and happy to have you as a guest, and we thank you for helping us safeguard and improve 

Menaggio's desirability as a vacation destination. 

 Enjoy your stay.  

Sincerely  

      The town council 


